04-08-2019 Minutes

McDonald County Commission—Minutes
April 8th, 2019

Prasent:

Bill Lant- Presiding Commissioner

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Kimberly Bel! - County Clerk

General Business

Commissioner Bunch received a phone call April 4, 2019 from a resident with a complaint regarding the
construction on Little Missouri Road. Commissicner Bunch also received a phone call from Trent Bond
Attorney at Law, St. Louis, Missouri, regarding Belmont Road.

Commissioner Bunch received a phone call April 5, 2019 from Jeff's Auto regarding the easement
located between Jeff's Auto and Gordon Hollow Road. Jeff stated he and Steve Parnell were working
out details to move forward on a new easement and will let the Commission know when an agreement
has been reached.

Commission received notification from Jeff's Auto regarding his desire for the County to agree to vacate
the easement between Jeff's Auto and Gordon Hollow Road.

Commissioner Bunch made a motion to vacate the egress/ingress between Jeff's Auto and Gordon
Hollow Road at the property line per the request of both property owners, Clinton H. Shaddox Jr. and
Jeff's Auto, LLC. Motion seconded by Commissioner Hollow. Motion passed with unanimous vote,

Lanagan Chief of Police, Chris Creekmore, met with the Commission requesting the City of Lanagan be
allowed to purchasg/one county vehicle from the county.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on April 10th, 2019
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Bill Lant David Holloway
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